




Seiff has been doing a 
great job with it.  
All of the classroom 
teachers are staying 
next year.  
Many of the teachers 
are in the Building 
Bridges program 
(Waldorf training)  
5th, 6th, and 8th grades 
are participating in 
Super Sweepers next 
Friday afternoon.  
Pentathalon is May 4. 

WPG report : Lynne Attached   
Committee reports:  
Administrative  

  

Facility expansion   Progress is being 
made towards our 
goal of breaking 
ground at the end of 
the school year 2018.  
Marya: Maybe we 
could look for athletic 
grants to build a gym 
space/multi -purpose 
room.  

 

Charter Revision  The next goal is 
writing the letter of 
intent. Lynne has 
been looking for an 
example of what 
needs to be in the 
letter of intent. Darrel 
explained what is 
needed. Our plan is to 
do the state 
application first and 
refer back to it on the 
district application.  

 

Safety  Kylara Hollingsworth 
and Erica Malouf have 
joined the committee. 
They are working on 
an idea for a school-

 



wide behavior system.  
NVC  Becca has been 

leading an NVC 
practice group. 

 

Outdoor Play space Donna, Drew, and Lisa 
have been working on 
this. There is grant 
money to allocate. The 
building expansion 
committee is in 
communication with 
them to make sure the 
designs work 
together.  

 

Committee reports:  
WCC subcommittees 

  

Election  No report



copy of this year’s 
contract.  
The committee would 
like to include specific 
requirements (ie. 
Shaking hands with 
the children in the 
morning.) 

Contracting/purchasing/budgeting 
requests and approval  

Nothing to request  

Gratitude  *for Lynne and 
Jennifer for their 
work on the auction 
*for the principal 
hiring committee 
*for Eric and Mandy, 
who 



balance over the last 3 months. Mike proposes WEP pay back WPG (just the money 
“borrowed at the beginning of the year, $6000, this has since taken place).  
 
A question was asked about a summertime “Kindergarten/1st “roundup”. Suggested 
that families arrange get-togethers over the summer for informal get-togethers 
 
Funding requests tabled until next month. Current requests are about $17,000.00 
for summer training.  
April Balance 
General Acct: $15,400 ($3,451 encumbered) 
Facilities Acct: $37,190 
Store: $3,700 
WEP $16, 431 
 
Auction: low ticket sales! New activity at the auction is the “dessert dash”. All of the 
tables will bid for desserts. Tables pitch in and get to choose a dessert from the 
dessert table. 
 
A parent asked why Jo-Ann Climenhage is not coming up to do 2nd grade 
assessments, and budget and return-for-value was brought up. Alecia is working on 
this 
 
Kylara: Screenagers May 5. 
Posters going up town and she has posters for those who want to hang them up.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


